We are asking for your participation in lighting the Town
of Loomis!

Leadership Loomis would like to illuminate the Town of
Loomis for the holidays and throughout the year. We want
to decorate storefronts to give a boost to Loomis
businesses that have been impacted economically by the
pandemic and to beautify the downtown district.

Strings of lights and supplies will be provided by the Loomis Chamber
Individual businesses will be responsible for installation.

Lighthouse Window Cleaning will donate at cost ($50-$100) to those
businesses that can’t do their own installation.

Lighthouse Window Cleaning will also donate use of ladders to businesses
that wish to do their own installation.

Loomis Chamber and American Legion volunteer Russ Kelley has
measured each building along Taylor Road for estimated footage of
lighting required.

Light installation is set for Friday, Dec. 4.

Contact the Loomis Chamber at manager@loomischamber.com
or call (916) 652-7252 for details on lighting and installation options.
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